
Nursery Newsletter: 14th February 2024
A great week! This week’s fairytale is The Gingerbread Man. We have discussed that in 

the story, the fox was clever how he got the Gingerbread Man to move up his body and 
close to his mouth. We discussed what is meant by clever and how we are all good at 

different things which make us clever in our own way. We have mixed the ingredients 

to create our own gingerbread men, baked them in the oven and even decorated them 
once they were cool. As part of our Maths learning this week, we have been measuring 

length. We started by discussing what was meant by longer and shorter, then moved 
onto comparing the length of different material, finding the longest compared to the 

shorttest. Also, as part of our storytime this week, we have enjoyed reading the story, 

The Gingerbread Man. We have talked about different characters in the story, can you 
tell your grown up some of the characters in the story? Can you say what they look 

like? Who is your favourite character?

Nursery Phonics:

Can you play Kim’s Game with 
your Grown Ups? Line up some 

different objects, put a cover 
over them and ask your grown 
up to take one away, which one 

was missing?

Song of the Week:

Scan here to 
listen to a bedtime 

story! 

Link to the Story: 

https://tinyurl.co

m/ytfywjjh

Some activities you could try at home with your 
child this week:

• Practising putting on your coat
• Read a book in a funny place for example under 

a table.
• Count as you walk down and up the stairs.

https://tinyurl.com/ztvn9k4z

https://tinyurl.com

/yck4u4wu
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